
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 For more than 30 years, the Illinois Designated Account Purchase Program (IDAPP) helped students pay for college at schools all over Illinois.  

Due to the enactment of the Health Care and Education Reconciliation Act of 2010,  IDAPP is no longer a Federal Family Education Loan Program 

(FFELP) lender for Federal Stafford, PLUS and/or GradPLUS Loans.  All colleges and universities now process new loans through the U.S. Department 

of Education’s William D. Ford Federal Direct Loan Program (Federal Direct Loans).  Tables 4.0 - 4.2, containing historical loan program data, have 

been discontinued. 4Previous years’ tables containing this information may be found on ISAC’s website at www.collegeillinois.org in Research & Policy 

in the Data Book section. 
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